
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the November 4th 2012 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Bob Mires, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Bob Grover, Don Jones, Debi Schmitt, Ben Hansen

The meeting was called to order at 11:55 a. m.

The minutes from the October 6th 2012 Board of Directors meeting were approved as submitted.

Earl Kaplan announced that nominations for the Board of Directors would be accepted at today's meeting.  All positions are open.  The positions are President, Vice President/Program Chair, Treasurer, Training Officer and Secretary/Webmaster.  While the current officers indicated that they would be willing to continue in their position, they all encouraged other interested members to run for office.  

Raffle tickets for the December drawing will go on sale beginning at the November meeting.  The cost is $5 per ticket or $10 for three.  The winner need not be present in order to win.  The item to be raffled is a Windows Surface RT tablet.  Alan Raul will purchase this device.

Committee Reports
Treasurer Bob Mires reported that the current financial report is included in HardCopy on the club website.

Secretary Ralph Sutter has updated the website, optimizing it for smaller screens and making it easier to navigate.

Bob Grover, the leader of the Photo SIG, has speakers scheduled for the next three meetings of that group.
Alan Raul announced the program for the December 2012 General Session.  He will hold his Questions and Answers program during the First Session.  This will be followed by the election of officers and the raffle.  In lieu of the Second Session, the club will offer holiday snacks.

The meeting ended at 12:37 p. m.  
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